

December 15, 2015

Dr. Dan R. Jones President Texas A&M University-Commerce P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428



Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for the letter of August 19, 2015, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to close the Master of Education in Health, Kinesiology, and Sports Studies, effective August 31, 2015.

The M.Ed. in Health, Kinesiology, and Sports Studies is offered in the College of Education and Human Services, Department of Health and Human Performance. The institution also offers the M.S. in Health, Kinesiology, and Sports Studies, and that program will remain active.

No students are enrolled in the M.Ed. in Health, Kinesiology, and Sports Studies degree program. All students that were enrolled in the program were allowed to complete their degree programs without interruption and with no additional fees. All faculty and staff members will continue to work in the M.S. degree program.

We approve the closing of the M.Ed. in Health, Kinesiology, and Sports Studies.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

Belle S. Wheelar

President

BSW/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost, Institutional Effectiveness and Planning Dr. Mary P. Kirk